
From: >  
Sent: 12 June 2023 20:53 
To: Licensing <licensing@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Memo - Variation of a Premises Licence - Talbot, Ledbury 
 
As ward councillor for the Talbot I am supportive of businesses in the ward and appreciate efforts to 
increase trade within the hospitality sector. However I cannot support this licence variation for the 
following reason: Prevention of Public Nuisance.  
Given the proximity of the Talbot to residential properties (including residential home) it is likely that 
outside playing of live or amplified music will likely result in complaints to Environmental Health on 
noise nuisance grounds.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

 
 

  
Cllr Stef Simmons                                                               
Ledbury South (Donnington, Eastnor and Ledbury South) 
07854 437451                                                              
stef.simmons@herefordshire.gov.uk               
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